
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE EUREKA COUNTY FAIR BOARD 

IS ACCEPTING VENDOR APPLICATIONS FOR THE  
EUREKA COUNTY FAIR TO BE HELD  

AUGUST 8-11, 2024 
 
 

 
FOR VENDOR APPLICATION PLEASE SEE OUR WEBSITE @ 

https://www.eurekacountynv.gov/recreation-culture-in-eureka-
county/eureka-county-fair/. YOU MAY ALSO CONTACT THE EUREKA 

COUNTY FAIR BOARD BY EMAIL EUREKACOUNTYFAIR@GMAIL.COM 
 OR CALL 775-777-4306. 
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